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         Old Row,  Barrow,  Clitheroe,  BB7 9AZ

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408

       e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
          www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
14th December, 2017
Dear Parents

CHRISTMAS POST BOX 
Our Christmas post box is in operation until the end of term.  The children can post their Christmas cards in the post box by the fish tank and these will be delivered by Santa’s helpers each day!

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Thank you very much for your kind donations to this charity.  We have been notified by the charity that a total of 7260 shoeboxes, including our 33, have been sent to Romania to arrive at the end of this week.

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – FRIDAY 15th DECEMBER
Tomorrow we are taking part in Christmas Jumper Day for the Save the Children charity.  Children may give a £1 donation and can wear their festive jumpers.  Let’s join the nation by sticking on our super-silly festive knits and raise money to help save children’s lives.

KS2 CAROL SERVICE – FRIDAY, 15th DECEMBER 3.00pm

Tomorrow we will be holding our annual Carol Service for KS2 pupils and families in the school hall at 3.00pm.  All KS2 families are invited to attend.
BREAKFAST WITH SANTA – MONDAY, 18th DECEMBER

Breakfast with Santa will be held for all KS1 children on Monday, 18th December at 9.30am.  As usual, children may come to school in their pyjamas with a change of clothes (school uniform) for later!  After breakfast, Santa will visit to deliver gifts to KS1 children and leave gifts for KS2 children!

OLIVER TWIST PRODUCTION – TUESDAY, 19th DECEMBER

The Arty Fact Theatre Company is visiting school during the afternoon of Tuesday 19th December.  They are giving a performance of ‘Oliver Twist’ for the whole school to enjoy.  We ask for donations of £2 from each pupil please.

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH – WEDNESDAY 20th DECEMBER
The special Christmas lunch will be served on this day.
GAMES/PARTY DAY – THURSDAY, 21st DECEMBER

Thursday, 21st December is games and party day.  Children are welcome to bring a board game and can wear their party clothes.  Please could each child bring a named, plated, small snack and drink to have in the afternoon during their class party.

CLUBS FOR NEXT TERM – more details next term
Monday
KS1 Drama



3.30pm – 4.30pm
Tuesday
KS1 & KS2 Le Club Francias

3.30pm – 4.30pm



KS2 Football Coaching Pro Sport
12noon – 1.00pm

Wednesday
KS2 Netball Club


3.30pm – 4.30pm
Thursday
KS2 Instrument Tuition 
KS2 Cheerleading 


3.30pm – 4.30pm

Friday

Guitar/Ukulele Lessons

KS2 SCHOOL LUNCHES – RE-ORDER FORM

Just a reminder that all KS2 re-order forms must be returned tomorrow, Friday 15th December.







PTO
STAYING SAFE ONLINE

Many children and young people may receive gifts such as tablets, telephones or gaming consoles over the festive season.  We have enclosed a useful leaflet from the LSCB (Lancashire Safeguarding Children’s Board) which provides top tips and useful information to help our children stay safe online.

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

School closes at 3.30pm on Thursday 21st December and re-opens at 9.00am on Monday, 8th January 2017.  

A final newsletter will be sent home next Thursday, 21st December.
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Many thanks

Mrs Zoe Mabbott

Associate Head Teacher
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